
The	Georg	Mohr	Contest	12th	January	2021	

Dear	participant	in	the	Georg	Mohr	contest,	

This	year	due	to	school	closures,	the	Georg	Mohr	contest	will	be	held	online.	To	participate,	you	
must	confirm	to	your	teacher	that	you	have	read	this	letter	carefully	and	that	you	will	not	share	
the	problems	of	the	exam	with	anyone	before	17:00	12th	January	2021.		

When	submitting	your	script	you	must	enclose	a	signed	copy	of	the	form	on	the	next	page.	

Before	the	contest:	

a) Before	the	contest	make	sure	that	you	are	able	to	scan	your	script	and	send	it	as	a	single	
pdf	file	to	your	teacher.	Many	smartphone	apps	provide	such	functionality.	Please	make	
sure	that	you	master	this	before	the	start	of	the	exam.		

The	contest:	

b) You	will	receive	the	exam	paper	from	your	teacher	at	9:00	12th	January	2021.	
c) During	the	contest	you	must	at	all	times	be	video	monitored	by	your	teacher,	i.e.,	you	

should	sit	in	front	of	a	camera,	for	instance	the	webcam	of	your	computer.	Leaving	the	
camera	is	only	allowed	for	bathroom	breaks,	so	please	make	sure	that	you	have	everything	
you	need	for	the	exam	with	you	beforehand.	Your	teacher	will	tell	you	more	about	how	the	
video	monitoring	will	work	in	practice.	

d) Only	writing	and	drawing	tools	may	be	used	during	the	exam.	You	should	sit	at	an	empty	
table	without	access	to	anything	except	blank	paper,	writing	and	drawing	tools,	the	form	to	
be	signed,	and	food	and	water.	The	only	exception	is	a	computer	that	may	only	be	used	for	
the	video	monitoring	and	viewing	the	problem	statement.	

Submitting	your	script:	

e) At	13:00	at	the	latest	you	must	submit	a	pdf	file	to	your	teacher.	It	should	contain	your	
script	and	a	signed	copy	of	the	form	on	the	next	page	(which	may	be	handwritten	if	you	
do	not	have	access	to	a	printer).	For	this	purpose	you	may	use	a	device	for	scanning	your	
script,	e.g.,	a	smartphone.	

f) The	name	of	the	pdf	file	must	contain	the	name	of	your	school	as	well	as	your	name,	for	
instance	“Georg	High	School–	Jane	Doe.pdf”.	

g) You	should	wait	for	your	teacher	to	reply	to	you	that	the	submission	has	been	approved.	

We	hope	that	this	year’s	problem	set	will	provide	you	with	some	nice	and	challenging	hours.	

The	problems	and	solutions	will	be	published	on	the	website	of	the	Georg	Mohr	contest	at	17:00	
on	12th	January	2021.	

Immediately	after	reading	this	please	remember	to	reply	to	your	teacher	with	the	following:	

“I	hereby	confirm	that	I	have	read	the	participant	letter	thoroughly	and	that	I	will	not	share	the	
problems	of	the	Georg	Mohr	contest	with	anyone	before	17:00	12th	January	2021.”	

This	is	required	for	participating.	

Best	wishes,	

The	Georg	Mohr	Contest	



	The	Georg	Mohr	Contest	12th	January	2021	

	

	

Participant	Form	

High	school:		_________________________________	

Name:		_________________________________________	

	

I	hereby	confirm	that	I	have	written	this	script	without	any	aids	other	than	writing	and	drawing	
tools.		

If	furthermore	confirm	that	I	have	not	communicated	with	anyone	during	the	contest	and	that	I	
will	not	share	the	problems	with	anyone	before	17:00	12th	January	2021.	

	

Signature:	___________________________________________________________________	

	

	

	

	

 


